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I would like to register my opposition to RSP’s DCO application to build a freight hub at
Manston.

I am a resident of Nethercourt Estate in Ramsgate. Previously when the airport was open
we would have freight planes flying over very close to the house at all times of the night
and early morning. The noise of the planes, would always wake the whole household up,
which had a detrimental effect on my children as they would find it hard to get back to
sleep and then they would have to go to school the next day, as well as myself and my
husband having to go to work after having disrupted sleep.

Thanet tourism is increasing at the moment, with UK families preferring to have
'staycations'. Ramsgate is having the new build of flats and a hotel along the seafront, the
restaurants and pubs are starting to thrive again, and yet you want to ruin this all with the
constant drone of airplanes going overhead.

As to the creation of job opportunities, it would be very interesting to see if the
employment would be given to the local residents of Thanet and actually how many full

time roles would be created.

It would be a very sad day for Thanet if Manston Airport reopens.





